
NEWSLETTER  - TERM 4: FEBRUARY 2024 

Our Christian value this term is: Joy 

 

 



 

 

  



 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP AND AWARDS 

Great stars this month. Well done for all your hard work. 

 

COMPETITIONS 

The Royal Society Young People’s Book Prize 2023. Our winning book, our votes have been counted. 

In March we will find out the overall winner. It was great to compare our thoughts on the 

different shortlisted books. 

 

 

 

  



 

KS2 STEMWORKS KNEX CHALLENGE 

A wonderful morning for Kingfisher and Owl class. STEMworks KNEX challenge. They were 

challenged to create a recycling vehicle, that had to meet specific design specifications. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UP AND UNDER SPORTS 

P.E with Up and Under Sports. Wren class learning about balancing. 

  



 

EYFS FOREST SCHOOL 

We made stick men in forest school. I hope they are taken on great adventures over half term. 

Where has your Stick Man gone? 

 

WREN CLASS 

Little Wrens have been writing letters. We had received a letter from Stickman and our friends 

at Bibury. We weren’t sure how long a letter took to arrive, so we have posted one to Mrs P. 

Hopefully she will get it next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

Our EYFS and KS1 children recently enjoyed a trip to STEAM as part of their transport topic 

this term.  

 

In Science, Wren class have been looking at the push force. We used scooters on different 

surfaces to see the difference it made. 

 

 



Wren class had some lovely homemade show and tell this week. It was great to share with the 

class. 

 

KINGFISHER CLASS  

Kingfisher class have been learning about teeth. They used mirrors to look at their own teeth. 

Then looked at skulls of carnivores, omnivores and herbivores, to see how their teeth are 

different.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

Kingfisher class have also been 

discovering sound in science. We looked at 

pitch and volume. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OWL CLASS 

Owl class looking at finger prints and shoe prints in science this week. They had to look at the 

type of finger print they had and to identify the correct suspect wellington boot. 

 

 


